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10 DOWNING STREEТ

LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 3 December 1996

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to

thank you for your letter of 28 November.

This is receiving attention and a reply will be

sent to you as soon as possible.

JOHN HOLMES

His Eminence Cardinal Cahal B. Daly


